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  Ambassadors for Peace in the Balkans Study UPF Peace 
Principles 

 
 
Petrovac, Montenegro—Ambassadors for 
Peace from three Western Balkan nations 
attended a three-day 
seminar. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Netherlands Observes Human Rights Day 
 
 
Amsterdam, Netherlands—Threats to 
human rights were highlighted in a UPF 
commemoration of Human 
Rights Day.  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-USA Holds a Japanese Tea Ceremony in Washington, D.C. 
 
 
Washington, DC, USA—The UPF DC office 
regularly hosts a monthly Japanese tea 
ceremony. The ancient ceremony is in line with 
UPF's core principle: “Living for the Sake of 
Others.” 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-UK Discusses Women’s and Girls’ Safety 
 
 
London, United Kingdom—The UPF event 
commemorated the UN International Day for 
the Elimination of Violence against Women 
and Girls. 
 

  



 

 

  

  

  UPF-Russia Holds IAACP Event 
 
 
Samara, Russia—At the International 
Association of Arts and Culture for Peace 
(IAACP) ceremony, an Ambassador for Peace 
certificate was awarded to Ms. Oksana 
Tsepova, master of the botanical bas relief art 
technique. 
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JAN 17: IAED: The Future of North Korea’s Economy: 

Sustain, Collapse, or Transition 

JAN 19: UPF-Canada: North Korea from Within 

JAN 21: UPF-UK: One-Day Seminar on UPF's Principles of Peace 

JAN 26: NGO Committee on the Family: Making Family Policy 

JAN 31: UPF:UK - "Liberalism and the Indo-Pacific" Talk by Humphrey 

Hawksley 

FEB 1: United Nations World Interfaith Harmony Week 

FEB 3: UPF-Austria: Why Religions and Cultures in Dialogue matter for 

achieving the UN SDGs 

FEB 21: UPF-UK: With Rising China-US Tensions, Is There Chance for 

Dialogue with the DPRK 

  

  
 

           

 

 

 

   

 
 


